
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Meredith Cleland <Meredith.Cleland@dor.sc.gov>

Date: 7/30/2015 11:58:35 AM
Subject: RE: CSID

Meredith,
Below is the email from Senator Massey's constituent.

Richard Pugh
864-391-3079 
rbd39@wctel.net

Please contact him about the next steps with CSID.
Please keep me in the loop once resolved.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

-------- Original message --------
From: Richard Pugh <rbd39@wctel.net>
Date: 07/29/2015 9:57 AM (GMT-07:00)
To: "A. Shane Massey" <ShaneMassey@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Identity Theft of SC Tax Information
Dear Senator Massey,

I have received and email from Experian ID Protection that the subscription provided by the State of 
South Carolina will expire as of July 31, 2015.

I contacted the SC Dept. of Revenue as to whether the subscription will be continued by the State 
and was informed they had received no information as to the continuation of the protection by the 
State for the individuals who may have had their private tax information hacked into. The Dept. of 
Revenue suggested that I contact the State Legislation for information regarding the continuation of 
the protection or whether the State residents should seek protection on their own.

Are you aware of any continuation by the State? Would you please advise accordingly?

I would appreciate a reply asp as the email from Experian indicates the coverage terminates as of 
July 31st.

Thank you.

Richard Pugh
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864-391-3079
rbd39@wctel.net

-----Original Message-----
From: Meredith Cleland [mailto:Meredith.Cleland@dor.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 10:36 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: CSID

-----Original Message-----
From: Meredith Cleland
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 10:32 AM
To: 'katherineveldran@gov.sc..gov'
Subject: CSID

Hey! Just wanted to make sure I was on the right page with the request you had this week. I didn't 
see an email noting who we needed to contact concerning signing up for security coverage. Please 
let me know how we can help. I hope you have a great day.

Thanks
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